
All peer groups will be conducted in person on the 
2nd Tuesday of every month

VFW Post 5924
39716 N Camden 

Extension Rd, Elk, WA
99009

Our peer groups assist participants in overcoming
obstacles by providing experienced guidance and
encouraging general problem-solving abilities

We welcome veterans, military families and caregivers

For questions, e-mail braininjuryrecovery@dva.wa.gov

https://www.dva.wa.gov/tbi

To register scan QR Code or visit: 
https://forms.office.com/g/HbwCiJMxgX

Meetings are held the 2nd
Tuesday of each month 

 5:30 - 7:00 p.m.
April 8th, 2025
May 13th, 2025
June 10th, 2025
July 8th, 2025

August 12, 2025
September 9, 2025
October 14, 2025

November 18th, 2025
December 9th, 2025

mailto:braininjuryrecovery@dva.wa.gov

